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 SMALL OR SICK 16  Benedict, Daphine, Deborah, Emmanuel, Hassel, Jesse, Joseph, Moses M, Moses O, Patricia, Rebecca, Rihanna, Robert, Ruth, Samuel, Victoria,         

BABIES  12  Benjamin, Ella, Emmanuel, Esther, Irene, John, Joshua T, Lukas, Mercy, Noreen, Precious, Timothy  TODDLERS 29  Amos, Arnold, Augustine, Brandon, Brighton,  

Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M, Francis, Ivan, James, Jane, James, John S, Jonathan, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, Lydia K, Naume, Paul, Peter, Precious, Rebecca, Samuel 
(1), Samuel (2), Timothy, Trevor.   New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined)    3  children to forever families 
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Waiting for car horn Beep Beep Beep Beep. 

 Mums enjoy puzzle time as much as the kids. 

 
She is very proud of her new dress that fits well. 

 
Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,  

Happy New Year to all !!! 

    We welcome in 2021 and pray it will be a much 
better year than the challenging year of 2020. We 
are thankful that the Lord has helped us through it.   
    COVID - Mid December we had a call from a 
local Doctor telling us that one of our mum’s has 
COVID, then came the call from the government 
agency telling us they would be at Welcome Home 
the next day to test all our workers. This was going 
to be at 180,000sh per person Approximately $50. 
We are thankful that William negotiated the cost 
per person down to 50,000sh approximately $15 
each - in the end $1,000 for them all (it was free 
the previous week). At this writing we are waiting 
for results, praying all will be negative. 
    Jessica who had just returned has joined 5 of 
her young friends – they transferred to their long 
term home at SOS where they will be raised up 
through all their education and into jobs. 

    The Welcome Home children enjoyed decorating 
their Christmas tree. They have had a special fun 
activity every day along with the staff for the weeks 
before Christmas. We are thankful to the Lord that 
the children have all stayed healthy. We pray for 
the health of everyone on the compound. 
    The work on the Medical Clinic is surging ahead 
under the leadership of Sam. They are doing a 
great job. The digging of the pit latrine continues.  
    Thank you all for your faithful care and support. 
We are your hands extended into a place of often 
desperate need. Pray for safe Ugandan Elections. 

Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
← ↑ Farewell pictures of 6 little ones to SOS 

 Medical Clinic progress- it is 3,150 sq feet. 

 “Sam the Builder” builds all that we need. 

 
Being older you have some baby cuddle time 


